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 NEWSLETTER  13
th

 September 

The value for this half term is ‘CARE’ 

 

 

Reception stay and play sessions 

Yrs 5&6 football team trials (after school)

7.45am Keepie Uppie (Yrs 1&2) 

Reception stay and play sessions

Yrs 5&6 football team trials (after school)

Reception children start part time 

Piano lessons 

7.45am Keepie Uppie (Years 3&4)

Yrs 5&6 football team trials

7.45am Keepie Uppie (Years 5&6) 

Piano lessons 

12.15pm KS2 choir in class 6S 

3.15pm– Y4 boys football (Tollo Academy

7.45am – Y3&4 girls football (Tollo Academy) 

Cross country event (see letter sent out this afternoon with full 

details) 

 

Wednesday 15th.@ 10.00am Y3 virtual coffee morning 

Wednesday 15th @ 12.45pm Y5 virtual coffee afternoon  

Thursday 16th @ 12.30pm Y4 virtual coffee afternoon 

Thursday 16th @ 1.15pm Y6 virtual coffee afternoon 

Thursday 16th @ 1.30pm Y2 virtual coffee afternoon 
 

 

Mr Luu has some slots available for individual piano lessons starting this term.  If you are interested 

and want to find out more, please email Mr Luu (Vincentluu69@hotmail.com).  Don’t forget to put your 

phone number in the email so that Mr Luu can contact you directly. 

 

Just a reminder to parents that if you are emailing the school in connection with your child, to 

always please include their full name and class, either in the title of the email, or somewhere in 

the text of the email. 
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➢ Please do not let your child climb up on the bank at the front of the school.  They could slip 

and fall onto the concrete path below and sustain a nasty injury.  Furthermore, it is an area 

which has grass and some wildflowers which will be destroyed if they are trampled on.  If you 

see your child making a move to climb, please stop them before we have to. 

➢ NO scootering or cycling anywhere within the school grounds please. 

➢ NO dogs on the school site at any time of the day (this includes drop off at breakfast club or pick 

up from afterschool club) 

➢ Please remember to park safely and considerately when you drop off or collect your children.  Be 

patient and pay attention to children or parents crossing the road.  
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